
Students who are planning to attend
Lee College for the Fall 2025
semester, will need to register with
the QR code below.  This allows
student to meet with an advisor to
be enrolled in classes.  You can also
meet with the admissions office,
financial aid, and even speak with
our FYE team.    

2025 LEE COLLEGE
POP-UP SHOP

Seniors...it is time to ENROLL in
your Lee College classes

You can complete the following
tasks by attending the Lee College
Pop-Up Shop: 

Benefits of Attending!Please Register
to reserve your spot today!

Enroll into classes (for summer or
fall semester)
Turn in meningitis vaccination
records
Talk to Financial Aid, and much
more

Lee College Pop-Up Shop Dates: 

Ross S. Sterling HS
April 17, 2025
April 24, 2025


